
 Division of School Improvement Communication 
NEXT STEPS: Share with appropriate staff - Action may be required 

 
The purpose of this letter is to provide school districts, including open-enrollment charter 
schools, with 2021�t2022 School Improvement grant funding information. 
 
The Texas Education Agency (TEA) has submitted a request to the United States Department of 
Education (USDE) that would allow the agency to waive identifying a new cohort of campuses 
for federal identifications during the COVID-19 pandemic. However, waiving this requirement 
does not allow the agency to exit campuses or remove federal school improvement labels for 
2021�t2022



https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ftea.co1.qualtrics.com%2Fjfe%2Fform%2FSV_8leQN9rTzpVgYom&data=04%7C01%7CAlice.Keller%40tea.texas.gov%7C6d76f33f883b466a69b008d8c6dfc4c5%7C65d6b3c3723648189613248dbd713a6f%7C0%7C0%7C637478011665240127%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=9FIzJZ%2ByoKiDKTQIVx2etP1HM5cO21tposCMk8L4z6g%3D&reserved=0
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84722796209
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Division of School Improvement  
(512) 463-5226 
SIDivision@tea.texas.gov  
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